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Over the last several weeks, the Mendham Borough Police Department has received 

multiple reports of unemployment claims being filed by the State of New Jersey on 

behalf of residents and employees of the Borough that were determined to be fraudulent.  

Unknown entities are filing unemployment insurance claims and residents are receiving 

the claim notice at their homes.  Their employers are also receiving the claim notices.   

 

In the event you receive a notice, please complete a citizen’s on-line report.  The link can 

be found on the Mendham Borough Police Department home page.  The police 

department will generate a police report, documenting the fraudulent claim.  Also, call 

the New Jersey Unemployment Fraud Unit at  (609) 777-4304.  Advise them of the 

invalid claim.  Employers should respond to the notice they receive from the State 

denying the claim.   

 

Since the claims are being filed against the State, the State of New Jersey Division of 

Criminal Justice for the Office of the Attorney General has been made aware of the 

multiple attempts to file claims.   

 

Any questions can be addressed to Detective Chris Gobbi via email, 

Gobbi@mendhamnj.org 
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